
From: Lauren Patten <lpatten@rslc.gop>
To: Lauren Pattenlpatten@rslc.gop

Date: 7/6/2018 11:59:22 AM
Subject: Supreme Court Nominee

Good Morning Governors,
 
With the retirement of Justice Kennedy, President Trump has the historic opportunity to appoint a new Justice to 
uphold our Constitution and its values. In advance of the nomination, the RSLC would like to gather names of elected 
Leaders who would be interested in issuing a statement of support through the White House.
 
We will be sharing an initial list with the White House this evening, July 6.
 
Please let us know by 4:00PM today if you or members of your leadership team would like to be contacted by the 
White House Office of Intergovernmental Affairs to sign statements of support for the forthcoming Supreme Court 
nominee.
 
Thank you,
 
Lauren Patten
Deputy Director
Republican Lt. Governors Association
lpatten@rslc.gop 
O: 202-448-7989
C: 214-536-3050
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